
The Plymouth Fire Department Pension Board met on December 4, 2024. The meeting was 
called to order at 08:30 by Steve Holm.  
 
Roll call- Paul Mathewson, Austin Bragg, John Grolich, JeƯ Houin, Chad Kinney, Sidney 
Roda, Zach Marquardt, Daren Miller, Jesus Garcia, Michael Jernstrom.  
 
The meeting minutes from the previous (February 13, 2024) meeting were read. A motion to 
approve the minutes from February 13, 2024 was made by John Grolich, a second was 
made by Zach Marquardt. Motion passed.  
 
Old Business John Grolich asked if Crystal Garza is still receiving disability. Steve Holm 
advised he would look into it.  
 
New Business Steve Holm asked the body to entertain a motion to approve the acceptance 
of Brandon Smith. A motion was made by John Grolich a second was made by Michael 
Jernstrom. Motion Passed.  
 
With no good of the order or general comments, a motion to adjourn the December 4, 2024 
pension meeting was made by John Grolich. A second was made by Paul Mathewson. 
Motion Passed. 
Meeting adjourned 08:46 


